
Macomb County Quilt Guild 
QUILT SHOW ENTRY RULES 

April 12 – 13, 2024 
 
 

 

Anyone may enter a cloth quilt by submi�ng the MCQG Quilt Show Entry Form to the Registra�on Commitee 
Chair(s) - Barb Shock (586) 419-7093 or Cindy Dembeck (586) 778-0163 or cdembeck79@gmail.com by 
Saturday, March 23, 2024. NO ENTRY FORMS WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER MARCH 23, 2024. If you have any 
ques�ons, please contact Barb or Cindy. 
 

1. MCQG Quilt Show Entry Form MUST credit everyone who constructed and/or quilted the piece entered 
(if known). 

 

2. There is a limit of five (5) entries per person.  We only have four (4) spaces for king size quilts.  They will 
be accepted on a first come/first serve basis and limited to one space per person. For example, one 
person cannot reserve all four (4) king size spaces. 
 

3. There will be a $5.00 entry fee per quilt entered by non-members of the Macomb County Quilt Guild 
and will be subject to available space. 
 

4. Every effort will be made to display all entries; however, it may not be possible, and all entrants will 
have at least one quilt displayed. 
 

5. Quilts 48” or larger MUST have a 6” sleeve atached on the top back of the quilt (a soup can MUST fit 
through it).  Quilts smaller than 48” MUST have a 3” sleeve atached. 
 

6. Incomplete, soiled, or torn quilts will not qualify for entry or exhibi�on. 
 

7. The Quilt Iden�fica�on Tag from the Quilt Show Entry Form MUST be pinned to the lower right back 
corner of the quilt at the �me of check-in. 
 

8. Quilt will be accepted for check-in on Thursday, April 11, 2024 from 11:00 am to 7:00 pm.  Please check 
with the commitee chairperson for complete informa�on (see chairpersons listed above). 
 

9. Every effort will be made to ensure the safety of your entry, but neither Macomb County Quilt Guild, 
nor Chesterfield Community Center can be held liable for loss, the�, or damage to any ar�cle exhibited 
by you (the Exhibitor). We recommend you take a color photo of your quilt for your records. 
 

10. Quilt(s) entered into the Treasured Quilts quilt show MUST be picked up on Saturday, April 13, 2024 
from the Chesterfield Community Center between 5:00 pm and 7:00 pm.  The Pick-up Receipt from the 
Quilt Show Entry Form MUST be presented at �me of pick-up for posi�ve iden�fica�on. You may 
designate another person to pick up your quilt(s) by advising the Registra�on Commitee Chair in 
advance. 
 

11. If you have submited a quilt that has won a ribbon at another show, we ask that the ribbon be 
atached/displayed on your quilt. 


